
 

January Team Newsletter 

Calendar 2015 

February 20-22 LA Dance Magic Convention and Competition, 

Dearborn (optional) 

March 8th U of M Competition, Ann Arbor 

March 27-29 KAR, Lansing-Holt Performing Arts Complex 

April 3-10 Closed for Spring Break 

April 24-26 Energy, Waterford 

May 8-10 Rainbow Dance Competition, Grand Rapids-Coopersville School 

**Minis will not attend the GR competition** 

May 23-25 Closed for Memorial Day 

*Gold Team should plan to practice on Sat, 5/23* 

June 11 Dress Rehearsal 

June 12 Recital 

July 6-11 Tremaine National Competition 

Competition Season 2015 is about to begin!! 

We are getting close to our first competition. It is time to start the prep work now. Please check 

makeup, shoes, tights, jewelry, etc. Costume orders are in and payment is due. You can expect 

the UM and KAR Competition fees soon. 

Gold team and Hip Hop will practice with Ms. Valerie 2/14 9-11 and 2/21 9-12 

An extra practice schedule should have gone home, and has been posted on Facebook. Please let 

your teacher know if you have any questions. 

We would like to have a whole group practice/dress rehearsal February 28th (tentatively). The 

church where we practiced at before is unavailable. We are looking for other options. If you have 

a connection that might help us secure a space, please let Terry know ASAP. 



This is tentative, as we are looking for a location, but in the past, dancers practiced 9:00 am-12:00 

pm (The Gold Team would start at 8:00 am and stay until 1:00 pm, as usual). We will showcase 

our numbers at 12:15 pm.  We will have a parent meeting immediately following to answer 

questions that you may have regarding the competitions. Also, members of the Gold Team will 

model how we do hair/makeup for competition. 

Candy Sale 

Candy sales can offset the cost of costumes and you can win awesome prizes. You can pick up 

boxes of candy bars at the front desk. The sale runs through 2/20. 

Fundraising  

Members of the Gold Team are working hard to pay for a trip to Tremaine’s National 

Competition and Convention in Orlando this July. Thank you for your support! 

Valentine’s Day Babysitting 

The Gold Team will have a fundraiser Saturday, February 14th. They will offer 

babysitting that evening. Details went home with the registration form and have 

been posted on Facebook. We will have a fun dance party for your little loves, 

while you enjoy some time with your Valentine. 

Fudge We are also selling fudge, taffy, and peanut brittle through Feb 1st. This is a local business, 

the treats are only $5, yummy, and they will be in before Valentine’s Day. Please let Aimee, or 

one of the girls know if you would like to order something. 

Can/Bottle Drive The Gold Team will have an ongoing fundraiser of collecting returnable 

cans/bottles.  If you would like your garage cleaned out of pop cans, let Aimee or one of the girls 

know and they will take care of them for you.  

Mary Kay Mrs. Schultz is also donating a generous portion of her cosmetic sales to the team. 

Magazines can be found in the lobby or Ashley would be happy to help you place an order. 

 

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to speak to your coach. The Facebook pages 

are also a great resource to get answers quickly. 

Sincerely, 

Terry Matlock 

Aimee, Monica, Elyse, and Amanda 


